
Megan Hossain will be joining 
the faculty at Topeka Collegiate 
as our new fifth grade teacher in 
the fall. She earned her 
bachelor's degree in elementary 
education from Kansas State 
University and a master's 
degree in curriculum and 
instruction from Baker 
University.  
 
She comes to us from USD 501, 
where she earned the honor of 
being named the USD 501 

Distinguished Staff Award Winner, Elementary in 2016. Mrs. Hossain 
taught fifth grade at Stout Elementary for six years and third grade at 
Shaner Elementary for two years. During her time at Shaner, she tutored 
students after school, helping to identify individual learning goals objectives 
for each student.  
 
"I love teaching fifth grade because I think it's the age kids really start to 
figure out who they are. They are full of curiosity and personality and love 
to have fun. They are able to have engaging, deep conversations but also 
are still open to learning all kinds of new things," Megan Hossain said. "I 
can't wait to challenge the fifth grade learning potential, to meet new 
families and to work with wonderful new people." 
 
We are thrilled to have you as our new fifth grade teacher, Megan! 
 


